REPORT OF THE BUDGET COMMITTEE

TO THE CABINET MEETING, 8th JANUARY, 2003 

Subject : BUDGET MONITORING

INTRODUCTION

The Budget Committee met on 4th December and considered :-

· The latest reports from the Director of Corporate Services on the monitoring of the revenue budget and capital programme for 2002/03 ; 

· Reports from the Director of education and leisure on services where schools had opted to choose an alternative provider to the Council and on the current position with the achievement of savings in the Arts and leisure budget ; and

· Presentations from the Directors of Housing Services, Environmental Services and Education and Leisure on budget issues for 2003/04.

CONCLUSIONS

The Budget Committee :-

· Continues to be satisfied that net expenditure generally is in line with spending plans ;

· Is satisfied with the actions being taken by the Director of Education and Leisure with regard to the achievement of the savings target for Arts and Leisure.

Copies of the revenue and capital monitoring reports submitted to Budget Committee are appended.

COUNCILLOR ROGER LIGHTUP

Chairman, Budget Committee
